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25 February 2021 

Notice to residents 

Re: Temporary closure of parking spaces on Trevor Street from March 2021 

Dear Resident, 

As part of the Active Travel Plan, Wagga Wagga City Council will construct a new 2.5m wide asphalt 
shared path on Trevor Street.  

Work is expected to start mid-March and will be carried out between 7am and 5pm, weather permitting.  

Line marking for the new parking lane will be carried out as a separate works package. During this period 
existing parking spaces will be temporarily closed, and residents will be asked to park their vehicles 
elsewhere until line marking is complete.    

The path will run along the existing roadway and be separated from the flow of traffic by a rubber kerb. 

To assist in the efficiency of this project please ensure all vehicles are parked off the road or across the 
street prior to start of works.  

Council has constructed 14km of the network of dedicated shared paths under the Active Travel Plan 
project. When complete the links will criss-cross the city and provide residents with a safe, alternative 
transport option for commuting. The project will link the outer suburbs with the central business area.  

There will be some noise associated with this work, but every effort will be made to minimise the impact on 
residents.  

We apologise for any inconvenience this work may cause and appreciate the patience of residents and 
road users.  

For further information please contact the project team during business hours on 02 6926 9502, email 
collie.henry@wagga.nsw.gov.au or visit wagga.nsw.gov.au/cycling-network. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Rupesh Shah   
Manager Project Delivery 

 



 

 

Map of works  

 

New alignment  

Red = new shared path | Green = new parking bay | Blue = traffic lane  

 


